
At Dunwich United Church all are welcome. 
We are open for in-person worship every Sunday at 10:00 a.m. 

Please join us for  
Coffee & Conversation after service.  

 
Watch for news and messages on Facebook and the website. 

Web: dunwichunited.ca 
Calendar: www.dunwichunited.ca/calendar 

Facebook: Dunwich United & Friends 
 

Office/Mailing Info:  
274 Currie Road, Dutton, ON  N0L 1J0 

Phone: 519-762-3821  
Email: dunwich.pastoral@gmail.com 

Electronic Transfers: donation4duc@gmail.com 

 
Minister: 

Rev. Larry Schneider 
Cell: 519-636-8052 

Email: revlarryduc@gmail.com 
 

Antler River Watershed Region:  
https://arwrcucc.ca/ 

Church Sign: 
 

Wanted: Singers,      
InChoir within. 

Dunwich United Church 
274 Currie Road, Dutton, Ontario 

 
Mission Statement: 

Worship, discipleship, service, and fellowship 
Vision Statement: 

To grow to be a more vibrant and relevant        
presence in our rural community as a welcoming, 

joyful, and spiritual church family. 

 

August 10th, 2025 
 

Led by: Rev. Paul Estabrooks 
 

Ministry of Music: Anne Griffin 

Photo: 
“Cabbage 
Butterfly”  

by J. Witmer 



Scripture Readings for next Sunday: 
Isaiah 5:1-7 

Psalm 80:1-2, 8-19 
Hebrews 11:29 to 12.2 

Luke 12:49-56  
Led by: Rev. Tracy Crick-Butler 

Acknowledgement of the Land   
 

I acknowledge that the territory that       
Dunwich United Church is on and which the 
Antler River Watershed Region covers is in 
the traditional territory of many Indigenous 

Nations, is the current home of four        
sovereign Nations, and I list them now by 

their community names: Chippewas of the Thames First Nation,     
Delaware Nation at Moraviantown, Munsee-Delaware Nation, and 

Oneida Nation of the Thames.  
They continue to be sovereign Nations and thrive with their own 

unique languages, cultures, and ceremonies,. I recognize that it is my 
responsibility to learn and unlearn about the shared history and values 

I have with Indigenous peoples, and I commit to contribute toward 
Truth and Reconciliation by working together respectfully to build 

positive communities for all. 
Guided by the Word of God, the life of Jesus, and the power of the 

Holy Spirit, I am committed to the principle of putting our land 
acknowledgements into concrete actions and grow a just and fair     

future for everyone.   

We are always looking for 
photos for the  Bulletin and 

the Sunday PowerPoint                        
Announcements.  

 
Please send to:                         

dunwich.pastoral@gmail.com 
 

Photo: “Zinnias, Rock, and 
Driftwood” by J. Witmer. 

Our newly revised    
prayer cards are now 

available. If you would 
like Rev. Larry and the 
congregation to pray for 
someone, please fill in a 
card and leave it in the 
offering plate. It will be 
passed to Rev. Larry. 



If you are interested in 

joining Dunwich 

United Church or in 

transferring your 

membership to the 

church, please speak 

with Reverend Larry. 

Council Meeting 
 

Thursday, September 18, 2025 
1:00 p.m. 

 
Please submit Team and Committee Reports to Sharon by 

Monday, September 15, 2025 

A Feast!! 
The Visioning and Stewardship 

Team is hosting a Corn and Hotdog    
luncheon on  Sunday, August 24th, 
immediately following the Service.  
They will be offering hotdogs and 

buns, fresh sweet corn, potato     
salad, and baked beans.  

Your $5.00 contribution will be  
donated to a charity yet to be    

identified. 

Church Bulletin Bloopers 
 

The Rev. Brown spoke briefly, much to the delight 
of the audience.. 

Legacy Giving

Dunwich 

Pastoral 

Charge

→→
United 

Church 

Foundation

→→
Stocks

ETF

Mutual Funds

Donations to a charity are exempt from 

Capital Gains Tax

Talbot Trail Yard Sale 
August 16th. 
Support local. 

Rev. Larry Schneider is unavailable from 
August 10th to 16th.  

 
Please call the Office if you need to contact 

his substitute, Rev. Diane MacPherson. 
Office: 519-762-3821 

 
Secretary Anne’s hours are  

Thursdays, 9:00 to 11:00 a.m. 
Phones and emails answered regularly. 


